
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         29 May 2024 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

Greetings! 

We are excited to share a unique opportunity to join us for the 150th Celebration of the 

Cumberland Presbyterian Church in America. The 2024 General Assembly will not be the 

same without you! The Office of the General Assembly and our host, the Elk River 

Presbytery, have worked diligently to make our Sesquicentennial a spirit-filled assembly. 

Below are links to purchase tickets for the Traditions Luncheon and the Sesquicentennial 

Gala. This milestone event will occur at the prestigious Maxwell Millennium Hotel in 

Nashville, Tennessee.  

 

This General Assembly is a celebration of our shared faith, fellowship, and the cherished 

traditions that unite us. We warmly invite you to join us on this joyous occasion, where we 

will honor our past, revel in our present, and eagerly anticipate a future brimming with 

God's blessings. 

 

To make your reservations and secure your tickets, please visit the following 

links: Purchase Traditions Luncheon Tickets Here: https://www.zeffy.com/en-

US/ticketing/a81d982d-7135-46ae-8344-281c8eb109f9 

 

Purchase Sesquicentennial Gala Tickets Here: 

https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/2078fb06-e107-43fa-909e-a000bc0a99f6 

 

We encourage you to act soon, as spaces are limited. This is a General Assembly you won't 

want to miss! 

We look forward to sharing this special week with you and celebrating the grace and unity 

of our community. 

 

Blessings, 

     Vanessa K. Midgett 
Elder Vanessa K. Midgett 

Stated Clerk 

Cumberland Presbyterian Church in America  

226 Church Street, N. W. 

Huntsville, Alabama 35801 

Phone: (256) 682-3405 

Email:midgettvanessacpca@gmail.com 
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